23 September 2025

C/-Oceania Hospitals Pte Limited
120 Amy Street

Toorak,

Suva.

Messrs Karunaratne Lawyers
Barristers & Solicitors
SUVA

RE: REQUEST FOR EXTENSION OF TIME TO RESPOND TO DEMAND NOTICE

We acknowledge receipt of your demand notice dated 10 September 2025.

We respectfully request an extension of an additional 14 days from the current deadline to submit
our formal response. We believe this extension will allow us to address your concerns
comprehensively and in good faith.

Unfortunately our CEO has resigned recently and given his close involvement with this matter,
we require additional time to review the complaint and respond appropriately.

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation considering these circumstances and look
forward to your written confirmation of the requested extension

Yours Sincerely

David Qumivutia — Acting CEQ and COO
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